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1136 N. Anderson St.  
P.O. Box 405  
Elwood, IN  46036  
www.quincylodge230.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 
 

2011 
 



 
 
 

January 
January 4th, Tuesday @ 6:00 pm – End of Year Activities, Installation of Officers, 

Stated Meeting 
January 11th, Tuesday @ 6:00 pm – FC Degree 
January 15th, Saturday @ 9:00 am – Founder’s Day – Scottish Rite Cathedral 
January 18th, Tuesday @ 6:00 pm – EA Degree 
 

February 
February 1st, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
 

March 
March 1st, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
 

April 
April 5th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
April 30th, Saturday @ 4:00 – 7:00 pm – 3rd Annual Chicken Dinner 
 

May 
May 3rd, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
May 17th & 18th, Tuesday & Wednesday – Grand Lodge Annual Communications 

– Scottish Rite Cathedral 

 
June 
June 7th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
 

July 
July 5th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 
 

August 
August 2nd, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 

 
September 
September 6th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 

 

October 
October 4th, Tuesday @ 7:30 pm – Stated Meeting 



 

 

Brethren, 
 

Well, here I am again.  I want to thank the Brethren for giving me an 
opportunity to serve in the East for a 2nd year.  I hope I am able to perform my 
duties in a way that helps to build our ancient Fraternity. 

 
We’re starting of the year with a bang, having meetings 3 consecutive 

weeks in January.  On January 4th, we will be meeting at 6:00 to eat, followed by 
Closing of Lodge of Sorrow for 2010, Installation of Officers for 2011, and then 
opening Lodge of Sorrow for 2011. Hopefully, we can finish all of those ‘end of 
year’ activities before 7:30, when we will have our regular stated meeting. 

 
Following all of that activity on the 4th, we will be having a Fellow Craft 

degree on January 11th.  Right now, I know of 2 EAs with a possible 3rd to be 
passed that night.   

 
Finally, on January 18th, we will have an EA degree, initiating a new 

Brother into the Fraternity. 
 
Amidst all of our degree work, Grand Lodge will be hosting Founder’s Day 

on Saturday, January 15th at the Scottish Rite Cathedral.  Activities start at 9:00 
am and are open to all Masons. 

 
Looking ahead to the end of April, we will be having our 3rd Annual 

Chicken Dinner Fundraiser on the 30th.  You will see a letter and tickets coming 
this spring.   

 
On a final note, we have a need in our officer core for a Senior Deacon.  If 

you are interested in learning more about the degree work and, perhaps, working 
through the chairs to the East, this position is an excellent place to be. 

 
I hope you and yours had a Happy Holiday Season and I hope all of us will 

have a Great and Prosperous New Year. 
 
 
Sincerely,    
Barry ClouserBarry ClouserBarry ClouserBarry Clouser    
Worshipful Master 



 

 
Worshipful Master – Barry Clouser  

Cell – 765-432-6367 
Email – barry.clouser@alumni.indiana.edu 

 
Senior Warden – Kevin Osborn 
Junior Warden – Tony Ashbaugh 

Treasurer – John Deckard 
Secretary – Karl Clouser PM 

Senior Deacon – TBA 
Junior Deacon – Eugene Church 

Chaplain – Keith Stiner PM 
Tyler – Dick Reynolds 

 
Trustees – Dick Reynolds, Keith Stiner PM, Karl Clouser PM 

Indiana Masonic Home Ambassador – Kevin Stiner PM 
Craft Club President – Kevin Osborn 

 
 

 
• We are looking for someone to be Senior Deacon for 2011.  If you would be 

interested in filling that Officer’s chair, please contact Barry at 765-432-6367 
as soon as possible. 

• I will be receiving scholarship packets on January 15th.  Feel free to contact 
after that date if you are interested in applying for 2011. 

• All Entered Apprentices and Fellowcrafts are now able to attend stated 
meetings.  Please come and participate in your Lodge while working toward 
being raised. 

• If you would like to be on an email distribution list from me, please send a 
note to barry.clouser@alumni.indiana.edu asking to be added. 

 
Remember to check the website at www.quincylodge230.org for more up-to-date 
information and communications. 

 


